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Thanks, Mudboaters! 

The GCLA board Would like to once again thank the participants 
and organizers of the annual Caddo Lake Fun Run for their gener-
ous donation to our efforts to keep invasive species on Caddo 
Lake under control.  This year, the event on the second weekend 
of June had over 100 mudboat participants from all around the 
country and raised $6675!  GCLA funds the operation of the Mor-
ley Hudson Weevil Greenhouse through the Caddo Biocontrol Alli-
ance.  The website for mudboat enthusiasts is: 

www.mudmotortalk.com 

39th Annual GCLA BBQ 
Mark your calendars for Saturday, September 2nd!!  

Crip’s Camp is the place to be for brisket and sau-
sage and all the trimmings, as well as homemade 

desserts.  Plates are $10 each; serving starts at 11 

AM and goes until the food runs out.  GCLA mem-
berships, tee shirts and raffle tickets will be avail-

able. Raffle prizes include 
a new fishing kayak (like 

the photo below, but 

camo) with a gift card to 
add a paddle and life vest 

of your choice, and a CD 
autographed by fellow 

Caddo lover and Rock 
and Roll Hall of Famer 

Don Henley. Bring the 

family and enjoy great 
company and great food! 

Donna McCann, Editor 

Learning Through Doing 
By Donna McCann 

This summer, Wiley College students Kenisha Arthur and Cheerita 

Nicholas (pictured) and Alisha Jamison assisted Ted Barrow with 

the operation of the Morley Hudson Greenhouse as they learned 

about raising Giant Salvinia weevils.  At the August GCLA Board 

meeting, with their summer internship coming to an end, the stu-

dents presented a summary of their experiences to the GCLA 

board and their faculty sponsor, Professor Stephanie Gorski. While 

doing the more mundane work of tending the weevils in the 

greenhouse, they collected data and analyzed the relationship 

between size and location of weevil incubation tanks and weevil 

production.  We thank them for their help, their analysis, and 

their enthusiasm! 
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Greater Caddo Lake Association of Texas 
P.O. Box 339 
Karnack, TX 75661 

KEEP CADDO LAKE NATURAL! 
Join GCLA 

Dues are only $10.00 per person per year. This includes membership in The Greater Caddo Lake Associa-
tion of Texas, plus you will receive our newsletters which are printed on a semi-regular basis; more of-
ten if needed. There is no better way to keep up with the issues that concern the lake. 

Name: _______________________________________________________________________________________________  

Address ____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

City ___________________________________________ State_  Zip  

Email*______________________________________________________ Telephone (           )-___________________ 

Additional Names __________________________________________________________________________________  

Amount Enclosed_______________________________ ( $10.00)*(number of members) 

New Members: ___________________ Renewals: Number of Years:__________________ 

 
Make checks payable to GCLA of Texas     Mail to GCLA of Texas. P.O. Box 339, Karnack TX, 75661 

Check the address  area for your current membership status. 

Please advise us if your email address has changed so we can reach you 

for exciting volunteer activities!  Send updates to: gclaoftx@gmail.com  
 

*Your email address is voluntary. It will only be used to keep you informed of developments on the lake. It will not be given or sold to anyone. 

We will send one newsletter per address, unless otherwise instructed. This allows us to mail copies to our politicians and govern-

ment entities to let them know how we feel on the issues! 


